
SCHOMBERG PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWS for the week of February 28, 2022  

Upcoming Events/ Important Dates  
Monday, February 28 – February “Fairness” Good News Assembly for students at 2:30 pm                        
Tuesday, March 1 – Library Reopening             
Friday, March 4 – Jersey Day School Spirit Day Wear your favourite jersey! 
MARCH BREAK – March 14 to March 18 – NO SCHOOL                                                                                                
Monday, March 28 – PHOTO DAY for Grade 6 Class of 2022 photos & any student retakes  
  

 

Thank you Mr. Subban! 
Schomberg P.S. would like to thank Mr. Karl Subban for 

his presentation to the school on Friday, February 25, 

2022. Mr. Subban spoke on many interesting topics, 
but left us with a few thoughts one being, “I believe in 

my potential!” He also focused on the journey of 

Willie O’Ree, the first Black NHL player. Another 

important second a quote he shared from Willie 

O’Ree “If you think you can, you CAN. If you feel you 

can’t…you are right.” Mr. Subban covered aspects of 

“Bell Let’s Talk” five pillars and left a lot for staff and 

students to both reflect and build on. Students found 

the talk inspiring, educational and entertaining. 

 

Our sincere thanks to our School Council for their support of the presentation. A special thank you to Mrs. 

Watt who developed the idea through input from the Schomberg community and who organized the entire 

successful presentation. 

 

LUNCH DELIVERY IS RETURNING! 
Schomberg Public School Council is pleased share that optional lunch 
deliveries will start after March Break. Working with a couple of our past 
suppliers, pre-ordered lunch deliveries will be offered on Tuesdays and 
Fridays. Tuesday offerings will alternate between: grilled cheese and pizza 
one week and subs the following week. Friday offerings: A choice of pasta or 
chicken tenders and wedge fries. Lunch ordering will be available starting 
next week through School Cash Online. All online orders will need to be entered by March 9, 2022. If your 
family (or student) is new to Schomberg P.S. or YRDSB and you have not registered for a School Cash Online 
account, please click here for more information and/or to register.  
 
 

PLANET OR PLASTIC?? A student-led GREEN initiative at Schomberg PS! 
Students at SPS have been working on an initiative to reduce single use plastics in our homes and 
community.  They have created a presentation to help spread awareness among fellow students and their 
families!  Students can watch their video presentation in google classroom, if you wish to see it ask your 
children to share it with the family, it is excellent. 
If your family and friends are interested in reducing plastic waste, please check out Tru Earth products via this 
link:  https://fundraising.tru.earth/SPSschoolcouncil 
**All purchases made VIA THIS LINK earn 20% for our school!!!** 
 
Please feel free to share this link!!  All purchases are made online and products are delivered straight to your home! 

 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/schomberg.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/School%20Cash%20Online%20SCHOMBERG%20PS.pdf
https://fundraising.tru.earth/SPSschoolcouncil

